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Mail-In Voting is secure, as the sponsor of this bill knows. Even your own Heritage 

Foundation, despite much effort, has found evidence of very limited voter fraud, and 

when it has occurred, the system has correctly identified it and dealt with it. It is true 

that DB Smith is never likely to get my vote, but not all of you are in the same 

position, so please take your voter's concerns to heart on this matter.  

https://electioninnovation.org/update/is-voting-by-mail-secure-and-how-can-i-know-

my-mail-in-vote-is-counted/ 

https://www.reuters.com/article/idUSKBN2482S9/ 

https://bipartisanpolicy.org/report/mail-voting-is-safe-secure/ 

https://electionfraud.heritage.org/  

 

It is also critical for those who work in fields that require 12-24 hour shifts, such as 

many of our medical and public safety personnel. It is vital for seniors, a huge 

proportion of my own town's population, and for those with disabilities that limit 

mobility. Washington has demonstrated its contempt for service members, but sure 

you all know that they will need to continue to voter by mail.  

 

Finally, changing from a long-term, effective system that works will be expensive. As 

a taxpayer, I will hold you responsible for that entirely unnecessary expenditure. And 

I will ensure that others in this state do not forget it when elections come up.  

 

Thank you for your time, and please do the right thing by keeping voting simple, 

secure, and efficient in Oregon.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


